
Sep 18, 2012 

 

 

NOTICE 
Those students who are interested to enroll in the Duke of Edinburgh Award (DEA) program are 
requested to contact the Office of Sports (Admin Building, Level 5) during Sunday to Thursday, 
10 am - 6 pm. 

From October 1, 2012 AIUB students can directly enroll in the Gold Level of the DEA 
Program. 

 

A.K.Nazmul 

Award Coordinator and Award Leader 

DEA, AIUB 


